
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 1, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Greetings! I am writing this letter on behalf Mr. Jimmy Daniel Pierre, one of our 
former church members and leaders. 
  
Mr. Pierre was a member and church leader of Hope Baptist Church of Cap-
Haitian for several years. He served in different ministries at the church. He was 
deeply involved in the ministry of youth, music, Christian education, evangelism 
and missions. He was a passionate soul-winner for the Lord Jesus Christ. This 
brother is really on fire for His Lord. Therefore, I endorse his calling and highly 
recommend him to any good Bible-believing and soul-winning church that is 
looking for a missionary to support in order to do the work of ministry. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rev. Dr. Saint-Ange Monestime 
Senior Pastor of Hope Baptist Church of Cap-Haitian 
& President of Hope Biblical Theological Seminary of Cap-Haitian 


